Subject: [EXTERNAL] Sidewalks in Sherwood Forest

Dear City Council,

We understand that City Council is considering sidewalks in Sherwood Forest, specifically on Abbey Rise, Friars Way and Doncaster Place.

We are writing to express our interest in this project - we wish **NO further sidewalks in this neighbourhood**. We are regular senior walkers in the neighbourhood, and have never had any issues with safety during any of our walks. Drivers and vehicles have always been considerate with space and speed for young and old alike.

We would hate to see our neighbourhood disrupted by the installation of sidewalks, that would invariably take mature trees away from this gorgeous, and sought after neighbourhood. We moved here 25 years ago, and like many others, were drawn to the beauty of the mature vegetation found within. People still seek this neighbourhood for the exact same reasons.

Please count our voice as a firm **NO** to new sidewalks in Sherwood Forest. Thanks kindly for the consideration of the opinions of residents who reside here.

Bill & Deb McGee

55 Finsbury Crescent